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                                             News Update January/February 2024 

 
 

 

As things settle down at the VH we have slightly less to shout about so  
we aim to update you in a bi-monthly Newsletter.  
 

This however doesn’t mean to say we have taken the brakes off improving the VH as there is still lots 
we can do to improve the facilities and the running efficiency. 

 

 

 
 

We will be exploring with everyone who comes along to the January Pub Night if they would be up       
for a Curry at the next Pub Night on Thursday 21st March. We have contacted a caterer but need to 
guarantee a minimum number of takers so, if you fancy a curry please let us know on the night or via 
admin@bavhall.co.uk  

Continued 
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Dust off your cowboy boots and join us for an evening of music, dancing, drinks, food and FUN! 
 

Tickets go on sale Monday 22nd January. Be quick as tickets are limited to allow for the dance floor! 
 

 

The events team will be meeting soon to plan the next two below events, please join us if you would like 
to help us, more support would be very welcome.  
 

Pub Night Thursday 21st March – As mentioned above it would be great to offer a Curry at Pub Night. 
Please let us know if you would support this so we can plan the catering admin@bavhall.co.uk 
 

Skittles Saturday 11th May – The indoor Skittle Alley has been booked and we are looking at offering a 
Ploughman’s Supper. More details to follow as the event takes shape! 

 

 

We are currently considering employing a cleaner for the VH. Over the last year a few Trustees and 
volunteers have covered the cleaning for which we would like to say THANK YOU. Now that the VH is 
regularly being hired/used we need to ensure it is cleaned on a weekly basis – we will keep you posted.  

 
Continued 
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The ongoing saga of the VH Curtains has an end in sight! The fabric that had been held up on a 
shipping container is now with the UK manufacturers. The curtains will fitted in time for the Barn Dance. 
Once we evaluate the difference they make to the acoustics, we will consider if we need to go down the 
route of acoustic wall or ceiling panels. 
 

 

The repair of the boundary wall is now complete and SAFE again. The sheeting will remain in place to 
protect the wall until it’s completely dry. 

 

 

The below set of House Notes have been prepared for users of the VH. 
 

 
 

 

- ‘News / Fundraising’ section has been updated to include the January/February News Update 
- ‘News / Fundraising’ section ‘Financial Partners / Supporters / Friends has been updated to 

include new ‘THANKS’ 
- ‘What’s On’ section updated to include more information on the 2024 Events 

  

 

Wednesday 21st February 2024, 7pm 


